Attachment F: Follow-Up Email

Fellow Evaluators:

Thank you for participating in our evaluation technical assistance survey. We expect to have completed the data analysis by {DATE}, at which time we will be happy to share results with you. If you are interested in seeing the results, please contact your ETA.

We hope you are satisfied with the technical assistance you receive from the NACP evaluation team. However, if you encounter problems with your ETA or with our resources, please contact Maureen Wilce at muw9@cdc.gov. 

Regards,

The Evaluation Team in the National Asthma Control Program


